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Epiphany blessings to you! 
 

The feast of  the Epiphany of  the Lord on January 
6th is as hopeful and relevant in our lives as all the 
other stories that surround the birth of  Jesus.   
 

Traditions and rituals offer us time to remember and 
encounter the holy in a purposeful and often tactile 
way.   The Epiphany blessing of  homes is a ritual that 
reminds us of  our need to keep the home a place of  
holiness for those who dwell therein and all who may 
enter.  Like the Magi, we are all on a journey seeking 
the Lord Jesus in our lives. May this Epiphany ritual 
bless not only our physical dwelling but also the 
home of  our hearts. 

òThe Magi remind us that as Christians - as those who encounter Jesus - we are incomplete if  we 
live a life closed in upon ourselves.  We are incomplete if  we live life only for ourselves and are 
lacking love. We are incomplete until we receive the love of  God, and learn to freely offer this 
love to all whom God has placed within our lives.ó  Bishop Joseph Bambera, Bishop of Scranton 

 

May the peace and love of  Jesus fill your homes and hearts this year, 

¢ƘŜ ƛƴǎŎǊƛǇǝƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴǘŜƭ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŘƻƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ 
ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ǊŜŀŘΥ нл Ҍ / Ҍ a Ҍ . Ҍ мф 
 

Ψ/Ω ŦƻǊ /ŀǎǇŀǊ 
ΨaΩ ŦƻǊ aŜƭŎƘƛƻǊ 
Ψ.Ω ŦƻǊ .ŀƭǘƘŀǎŀǊ 
¢ǿƻ ǘƘƻǳǎŀƴŘ όƛƴǎŎǊƛōŜ ΨнлΩ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŜƊύ 
bƛƴŜǘŜŜƴ όƛƴǎŎǊƛōŜ ΨмфΩ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǊƛƎƘǘύ 
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Nativity Open House!  

Villa Flora prepared for termite 
tenting on December 7th. 

Janice Beaton, 
Cheryl Sansone 
and Charlie Smith 
give  St. Joseph 
Grotto a beautiful 
fresh appearance 
for Christmas. 

Woodland Garden Circle use their talents, 
time and treasure to beautify Villa Flora 


